
10/30/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - FW: Notice to the Board of Supervisors of the Local Conservation Dist

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=86aa78d9e6&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1615699264054443345&simpl=msg-f%3A16156992640… 1/2

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

FW: Notice to the Board of Supervisors of the Local Conservation Dist 

bruce humphries <hlhumphries2@comcast.net> Mon, Oct 29, 2018 at 4:08 PM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

From: Brinson - CDA, Nikki 
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2018 3:04 PM 
To: hlhumphries2@comcast.net 
Subject: Re: Notice to the Board of Supervisors of the Local Conservation Dist

 

Thank you!

I was able to track down the person in our office that typically receives these, she is out of state right now but I sent her a
message it was coming and then FWD your email to her directly. I will let you know when I get a response, or due to time,
she may reach out to you directly.

Thank you, 

Nikki 

Nikki Brinson                     
District Operations Manager
Colorado State Conservation Board
P 303.869.9041 | F 303.466.2860 | C 303.842.3108
305 Interlocken Parkway, Broomfield, CO 80021
nikki.brinson@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/ag/cscb
Important Announcements, Due Dates, other Info on our
Conservation District-based website: L.A.N.D.S.
Please let me know how I am doing.

 

 

On Mon, Oct 29, 2018 at 2:49 PM bruce humphries <hlhumphries2@comcast.net> wrote:

Attached is the notice to the Board of Supervisors for the local dist office.  As I under stand, the mine site in question
does not have a district office.  I was told to send to the State Office and you all would handle.  The last page of the
document is the proof o notice to your offices.  Please sign  and date and email back to me as soon as possible.

Thanks and let me know if you have any questions, emailed or phone number 303-854-7499.

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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